

Date: 2025-08-06 First Name: Beth Last Name: Sefcik

Title: n/a

Organization: self

Address:
City: Prosper
State: Texas
Zipcode:
Phone:

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:

Dear Texas Legislators, Governor Abbott, and all other Texas Government Officials,

I am very disappointed to see how the beautiful and wonderful state of Texas where I was born and raised, and continue to live has turned into such a mean spirited place by our government's desire to cater to the current US Administration. The current President is not a king, and should not be treated like one. By submitting to his pleas to convolute the voting system, I fear we are going to disrupt not only Texas, but also the entire country. All voices should be heard. Our forefathers intended for all voices to be heard, and by gerrymandering the voting districts so that only one party is heard is not only in contradiction to this, but it is hateful and goes against the greatest commandment of "Love thy neighbor as thyself." The hypocrisy of the rhetoric of becoming a "christian" nation and being so hateful to others is not the Christianity I have been taught or followed for all my life. I feel this current Texas government is more interested in retaining power and capitulating to a very disruptive administration. I pray every day that you will see the error of your ways, truly turn to God and ask him for forgiveness for your lust for power, and realize you serve all the people of Texas, not just the Republicans. You serve the Democrats, the Independents, the Christians, the Jews, the Muslims, the Hindi, the black, the hispanic, and everything in between and across the board. The rainbow is many colors and not just one, and is the promise from God that we are all his children.